

Irene Woodward, AICP
Director of Planning
Bureau of Planning & Zoning
435 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101-1699
Office 610-437-7611
Fax 610-437-8781
Irene.Woodward@allentownpa.gov

November 17, 2021

The Honorable Julio Guridy President, City Council City of Allentown 435 Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101

Re: Amends the Zoning Map by rezoning a parcel at 1837 W. Linden Street from Medium Density Residential (R-M Zone) to Highway business District (B-3 Zone)

Dear Mr. Guridy:

Please be advised that at the monthly meeting of the Allentown City Planning Commission held on Tuesday, November 9, 2021, the Commission reviewed the above-referenced change to the City's Zoning Map requested by William G. Malkames on behalf of Wester Place Associates. The Commission voted to NOT RECOMMEND this map change to City Council.

If you have any questions concerning this action, please contact me.

Yours very truly,

Irene Woodward
Director of Planning

Xc: Michael Hanlon, City Clerk

he Windward